PUBLIC HEARING
CITY OF WATERTOWN PLANNING BOARD
WATERTOWN, NEW YORK
Tuesday, January 8, 2019


[bookmark: _GoBack]Notice is hereby given under the provisions of Section 32 of the General City Law that on January 8, 2019, a public hearing will be held by the Planning Board of the City of Watertown, NY for the following final plat subdivision:

3:05 p.m. – Two-lot subdivision of 101 Pawling Street, Parcel Number 13-02-116.000

The Planning Board will convene the public hearing in the City Council Chamber, Room 303, Watertown City Hall, 245 Washington Street, Watertown, NY.  All those interested may appear and be heard on this subject. Copies of the proposal are available for public inspection and copying at the Office of the City Engineer, Room 305, Watertown City Hall, during regular business hours.

